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Closing date for Primary School Applications: 
15th January 2025 

If your child was born between 01/09/2020 and 
31/08/2021 they are eligible to start Reception class in 
September 2025, and you can apply NOW: 
 

• You must complete a preference form online at School 
admissions website, where you will be given a receipt 

 

• A paper copy of the preference form can also be requested 
from schooladmissions@halton.gov.uk 

 

• All online applicants will receive their offer of a school 
place electronically on the 16th April 2025 

 

• Offer letters will be posted on the 16th April 2025 to 
applicants who submitted a paper preference form  

 

• Don’t leave it too late – you are likely to miss out on the 
school place you want if you apply late. Deadline is 15th 
Jan 2025 
 

 

www.halton.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandFamilies/Schools/PrimarySecondarySchool.aspx
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandFamilies/Schools/PrimarySecondarySchool.aspx

